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September 4, 2019 

 

Dear Industry Representative: 
 

We are submitting for your review a Draft Advisory Circular (AC) 150/5XXX-XX, Filing 

Notice of Construction or Alteration Located on a Public Use Airport.  This AC provides 

guidance to improve the quality of submissions of proposed construction or alteration on 

public use airports. The AC and comment matrix are also available on 

http://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/. 

  

We will consider comments received by September 30, 2019, for inclusion in the AC.  

Submit all comments electronically (do not mail) using the provided COMMENT MATRIX 

within the AC link provided to Ryan Bale at ryan.bale@faa.gov and copy Anna Inoue at 

anna.inoue@faa.gov. 

  

Please accompany all comments with a justification for the change and with the 

recommended language where necessary. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Khalil E. Kodsi, P.E. PMP 

Manager, Airport Engineering Division, AAS-100 
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